
 
 

 

    

 

 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

Concerning: Examination period, examination registration, 

withdrawal from examinations, grade 
announcement and examination review   

for the Summer Semester 2020 

 

 

The examination period for the Summer Semester 2020 is now 
scheduled for:  

 

Saturday, July 18 – Friday, July 31, 2020 

for all subjects of the current semester and 

Monday, June 01 – Saturday, August 29, 2020 
for subjects of the last semester 

 

AWP subjects take place from 

Friday, July 11 to Friday, July 17, 2020 

 
Course-related assessments may already have taken place before 

these dates. The examination commissions may schedule different 

dates in consultation with the deans. 

  
You must register for examinations up to 14 days before the 

first exam listed in the faculties’ schedules via the Deggendorf 

Institute of Technology intranet. Students on their practical 

semester or a semester abroad can also register for the 

examinations in writing during this period. 
 

It is possible to withdraw from an examination for which you 

have already registered at any time.  A withdrawal does not need 

to be justified. This also applies to course-related assessments 

(e.g. AWP subjects) taking place before the examination period 
and for which registration is required.  

 

Grades will be announced from Monday, August 31, 2020, 

on the Institute intranet or its website.  
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Between Tuesday, September 01 and Monday, September 14 

it is possible to withdraw from an examination even though grades 
had already been announced. An appropriate form will be made 

available in the PRIMUSS student’s portal. Even a subsequent 

withdrawal does not need to be justified. Examinations that have 

not been passed are deleted automatically. 

 
The examination review will take place from Monday, October 

12 to Friday, October 30, 2020, in consultation with the 

examiner during his/her office hours. 
 

 

 
The Chairman of the Examination Committee  

 

 

 
signed 

 

Prof. Dr.-Ing. Götze      Notice of April 16, 2020 

 


